
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Eldorado  National  Forest  and  Lake  Tahoe  Basin
Management Unit are looking for people to serve on the El
Dorado County Resource Advisory Committee. The committee is
responsible for evaluating and recommending projects on or
affecting federal land in El Dorado County. Applications and
more info are available online.

·      St. Theresa Catholic Church’s religious education
department  is  hosting  a  document  shredding  event  to  help
prevent identity theft. It will be May 27, 10am-2pm in the
church  parking  lot  on  Lyons  Avenue  in  South  Lake  Tahoe.
Suggested donation is $5-$10 per box. For more info, call
530.544.4788.

·      Weather and snowy mountain roads have pushed NDOT’s
Highway 28 restriping project to May 1-4. Expect up to 30-
minute delays.

·      Douglas County Sheriff’s Department has two new
deputies — Grace Strachan and Dominic Lavezzo.

·      May is National Mental Health Month. Studies show that
nearly one in five people in California report needing help
with a mental or emotional health problem.
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